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15th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Please go through the attached ‘Acceptable use of ICT agreement’ attached with 
your child and sign to agree that they are able to access school ICT facilities. 
 
Without an agreement, signed by both child and parent or carer, we are unable to 
allow pupils to access ICT devices such as laptops, computers and i-pads in school. 
 
This agreement forms part of our Acceptable use of ICT policy which can be found in 
full on our school website. This is designed to help pupils to use the ICT facilities 
responsibly and will help to keep themselves and others safe. 
 
Please return the signed document to school as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs A Williams 
Deputy Headteacher 
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